SECURITY

June 7, 2018

Dear Valued Customer:

This letter is to inform you that effective June 7, 2018, Wolfe Security will merge our electronics division with Doyle Security Systems. Our safe and lock division will continue in operation to provide any of your locksmith needs.

Doyle Security is a family owned and operated business established in 1919. We share many business values and philosophies. These experienced professionals will ensure customer satisfaction with their award-winning Five Diamond 24-Hour UL-Listed central station.

Doyle Security will be contacting you shortly by mail and by phone to introduce themselves and provide emergency numbers and contact information.

We will be completing any work in progress or any work we have scheduled for you before turning your account over to Doyle Security.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patronage and loyalty, and wish all the best for a safe and healthy future.

Sincerely,

and

Linda West